Today's story was suggested by Nancy Oyloe, CCC-SLP.
 

Today's story comes from Newsweek and is titled, "You and Your Quirky Kid".
www.msnbc.msn.com:80/id/20657188/site/newsweek/page/0/
 

The article describes quirky kids who are different in ways that we label as "Asperger syndrome".  But should we?  Do these labels help? Do they suspend kids as stereotypes and close our minds, or do they instead inform us?  Broadly, this article is promoting notions of Neurodiversity without encouraging our prejudice, and suggests resources on how to help kids fit in without trying remodel them into some concept of normal that they're not likely to become.
 

As clinicians, we can help families discover identities for themselves as parents and for their children that recognize strengths, teach self-awareness and strategies for social integration without also giving a message that "different" is "bad", but at the same time, that "different" has consequences, and to find balances.  The following resources may help:
 

RESOURCES ON PARENTING KIDS WHO ARE QUIRKY
· All Kinds of Minds (for learning and behavioral differences, under direction of well-known behavioral pediatrician Mel Levine) www.allkindsofminds.org 
· Bullying resources (these kids are susceptible!  These resources can be very useful to kids, parents and schools) https://depts.washington.edu/dbpeds/Resources.html#section4_textarea10_heading
And that's today's Developmental & Behavioral Pediatrics: IN THE NEWS!
